
Response to Senate Committee 
 

Dear Members of the Research and Graduate & Professional Education Committee, 

President Holloway referred your response to Senate charge S-2110 (Research Information Systems) to 
us for consideration and has asked us to respond directly to the Senate.   

We were pleased to know there is interest in this initiative.  The Office for Research, in collaboraOon 
with the Rutgers University Libraries, will develop a task force to review and address your 
recommendaOons. 

The Office for Research currently manages and maintains Research with Rutgers in partnership with the 
Commission on Science, Innovation, and Technology, which was referred to in the response to your 
charge. 

Rutgers University Libraries continue to cultivate a growing number of open access (OA) publishing 
agreements in addition to Wiley to reduce the cost of article processing charges for all Rutgers faculty. 
Please visit our Open Access Publishing Opportunities page for more information. With SOAR, our open 
access repository, and other open access scholarship platforms, the Libraries provide a full suite of 
resources, services, and expertise to support OA activities across the University. 

We will provide an update once a task force has been appointed.  

Regards, 

 

Michael E. Zwick, Ph.D. 
Senior Vice President for Research 

 

Consuella Askew, Ed.D. 
Vice President for University Libraries and University Librarian 

cc:  Adrienne Simonds, Chair, University Senate 

 Lucille Foster, Vice Chair, University Senate 

 Vicki Hewitt, University Senate 


